
 

 

Eye Camp (October 2015) 

 

The University in collaboration with Sabatia Eye Hospital organized a 1-day free eye camp at the 

Main Campus grounds on Sunday 18th October, 2015 where the local communities with eye 

difficulties, allergies, refractive and cataracts came in large numbers to seek medical attention. The 

University approved Ksh. 90, 250.00 to support the activity. During the Camp 319 patients were 

attended to. 

 


